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BRUCE WALDOCK and EE-HENG LIM 
provide empathy & excellence in small animal care at  

WEST HARBOUR VET CLINIC 
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ISSUE 4 -  22nd March 2018 

NEWSLETTER 
Marina View School 

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa.  

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
SENIOR SCHOOL ATHLETICS:  Last Friday 16th March we held our Senior School Athletics.  The weather was 

great. It was a day full of healthy competition, and it was neat to see the school spirit and support for each other 
that the children showed.  Well done to all who participated. A huge thanks to Mr Moore for your huge efforts 
organising the day, and all the teachers who ensured that it ran so smoothly.  

 
NEW ENTRANT INFORMATION EVENING: We will be holding our next New Entrant Parent Information Evening on 

Wednesday 9th May from 5.00pm — 6.00pm in Room 4. If you have a child starting school in Term 2 we 
welcome you along to this information evening.  
 
YEAR 7 ACTIVITY WEEK & YEAR 8 CAMP: A reminder we have the Year 7 Activity Week and Year 8 

Camp taking place in the last week of Term 1. Letters have been sent home with details for both 
events. If you have not yet paid could you please arrange payment ASAP, or contact Kim Cowsill in 
the office to discuss payment options. 

 
GOAL SETTING MEETINGS TODAY: Our teachers are looking forward to meeting many of you at the Goal Setting 

Meetings taking place today. We are working towards our children increasingly leading the discussions about 
their learning and their learning goals. This will happen again mid year. 
If you were unable to make the meetings today, please contact your child’s teacher to set up a time to get 
together. These meetings are a great way to build home-school relationships and support your child’s learning. 
 

MARINA VIEW SCHOOL FACEBOOK PAGE: Please visit our Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/MarinaViewSchool to view upcoming events and notices. 

 
SCOOTER REMINDER: If your child rides a scooter to and from school please remind them they must WALK their 

scooter into and out of the school grounds. The children must also wear a helmet, for their own safety. 

 
END OF TERM 1:  FRIDAY 13TH APRIL 2018 AT 2.15PM: (All children must be picked up) 

We are fast approaching the end of a very busy, productive and successful term already.  We appreciate the 
support of parents and the wider community in many of the special activities that have taken place at Marina 
View in Term 1, and we thank you for your valuable contributions.   
Term 2 begins on Monday 30th April 2018 at 8.50am. 

 
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Maurice Young  
Principal  

97-99 Marina View Drive 
West Harbour, Auckland 

Phone: 417 0007 
 

Web: www.marinav.school.nz 

Kia Ora, Annyong Hesayo, Ni Men Hao, Namaste, Talofa, Ni Sa Bula, Buenos Dias, Goedendag Greetings! 

TEACHER ONLY DAY REMINDER 

THURSDAY 29TH MARCH 2018 

MVS Leaders Visiting the NZRAF Base on 
Thursday 15th March 

https://www.facebook.com/MarinaViewSchool


COMING EVENTS SCHOOL EVENTS NOTICES 

Marina View School Newsletter # 4 - 22nd March 2018 — Page 2 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MARCH 
22 Students, Parent and Teacher Goal Setting  
 Meetings 1-8pm 
 (school will close at 12.30pm on this day) 
23 Tennis Zones 
23 Senior Assembly — Room 21 @ 2.15pm 
27 Swimming Zones 
29 TEACHER ONLY DAY— School Closed 
30  Good Friday—School Closed 

 

APRIL 
2  Easter Monday—School Closed 
3   EASTER Tuesday—School Closed 
6 Senior Assembly — Room 15 @ 2.15pm 
9-13 Y7 Activity Week 
10-13 Y8 Camp  
13th END OF TERM 1 @ 2.15pm 
 
30th TERM 2 BEGINS @ 8:50am 

 

YEAR 5/6 T-BALL & Y7/8 SOFTBALL 
NORTHWEST ZONE TOURNAMENT 
This year our zone T-Ball and Softball 
tournaments were held on Tuesday 
13th March, at the same venue,   
Rosedale Park North Harbour. Results 
at the end of the day: 
 Y5/6 Girls T-Ball came 2nd losing a 

close final to Massey 8-7. 
 Y5/6 Boys T-Ball came 1st. 
 Y7/8 Girls Softball came 2nd losing 

a  close final to  Whenuapai 4-3. 
 Y7/8 Boys Softball came 3rd. 

Many thanks to Eugene Morris and 
Jeremy Judd who assisted with  
coaching on the day, and Brodie 
Monds (ex MVS pupil) who assisted all 
teams on the day. Finally thanks to the 
parents who supported our four teams 
during the tournament.  

Rhonda Sowter/Isaac Oldham 

2018 SCHOOL DONATION 
Children         Full Year       Full Pmt by  
    29 March 2018 

1 child  $200  $180 

2 children $360  $324 

3 children $450  $405 

4 children $520  $468 

 
Please keep your school donation  

receipts for taxation purposes. 

  

 

YOUTHTOWN HOLIDAY PROGRAMMES 
Amazing activities, workshops and day 

trips to choose from, so there's something 
for everyone! For more info and to make 
bookings go to www.youthtown.org.nz 

or phone 0800 004 566 
 

MASSEY LEISURE CENTRE 
HOLIDAY & GYMNASTICS  

PROGRAMMES AVAILABLE 
www.ymcaauckland.org.nz 

massey@ymcaauckland.org.nz  
Phone (09) 833 8100 

 

PARENTING TEENS INFO EVENING 
Who: Yvonne Godfrey Speaking Event 
What: Set Your Teens Up for Success 
and Independence (Parents Evening)  

When: Thursday 22/3  
Where: HPSS auditorium  
 Time: 7.30pm - 9.00pm 

Tickets available:  
http://miomo.com/events/ 

 

MASSEY CROSS COUNTRY CLUB 
Saturdays at 2:30pm at Moire Park.  
Season starts at the end of March and 
continues to the end of September. 
Massey 1K Challenge, a free event for 
kids aged 8-16 years old, will be held on 
Monday 26th March at 5pm at Moire Park, 
Massey.  Monday 2nd April at 5pm will be 
a time trial at Moire Park. For more      
information: Ph: Phil 027 2102727 

masseycrosscountry@gmail.com,  
www.masseyathletics.org.nz. 

FaceUP—Your Low Fee Real Estate Company Kim Robinson AREINZ  Licensed Agent REAA 2008 / Auctioneer 

Website www.faceup.co.nz   Mobile: 021 998 604      Email: kim@faceup.co.nz 

COMMUNITY NOTICES  

Are you looking for a Christian         
Community Based childcare centre for 
your child?  West Harbour Christian 
Kindergarten, situated at 145 Moire Road,  
can offer … 

 

 Monday to Friday care all through the year, closing for only 2 

weeks at Christmas. 

 Fully qualified and experienced teachers. 

 A programme based on development of Christian values. 

 Children between the ages of 2-5 years can attend. 

 Free 20 hours available 

 Sessions to suit your needs – Full Days 8:30am—3:30pm,  

        Mornings 8:30am—12:30pm, Afternoons, 12:30pm -3:30pm. 
 

Contact Liz or Rosita, Monday — Friday, 8:00am - 4:00pm 
Phone: (09) 416-8091 or Email: info@whck.org.nz 

ACTIVITY FEES — TERM 1 
Y1 Team One                N/A 
Y2 Team Ashford:       $5.00 
Y3 Team Saunders:       $5.00  
Y4 Team Broadhurst:   $22.00 
Y5 Team Moore:       $260.00 (Camp) 
Y6 Team Oldham:       $20.00 
Y7/8 Team Buckley:       $18.00                         

CAMP/ACTIVITY WEEK FEES 
Year 8 Camp:  

$390 now overdue  
 

Year 7 Activity Week:  
$130 now overdue  

Scholastic  
Wild West 
Book Fair 
Room 11 

 

There is still time to come down and 
have a look today…... 

 

Thursday 22nd March 
1.00pm - 7.30pm 

See page 3 for some photos of our special visitors to Book Fair…. 

MVS Students playing T-Ball at the 
Northwest Zones 

http://miomo.com/events/
mailto:masseycrosscountry@gmail.com
http://www.masseyathletics.org.nz/
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VISIT TO THE MARITIME MUSEUM 
On Thursday 15th & Friday 16th March, our Year 4 classes visited the Auckland Maritime Museum to learn about 'Heroes of the Sea'.  
This ties in with our current Inquiry topic of 'Mahi Tahi'. We had a great day, learning about New Zealand’s Maritime History and Sir 

Peter Blake . We were also lucky to enjoy a little sail on the Ted Ashby. It was a fantastic day for all the Year 4 children. .   

 

www.marinav.school.nz or  www.facebook.com/MarinaViewSchool 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR — SPECIAL VISITORS! 

 


